
 
 

 

4689      Special Release    23 November, 2023 

 

RE-APPOINTMENT OF THE DEPUTY VICE-CHANCELLOR (ACADEMIC): 

PROFESSOR ADERONKE M. BAIYEROJU 

 

The Minister of Education, acting on behalf of the Governing Council, University of Ibadan, has 

approved the re-appointment of Professor Aderonke Mojisola Baiyeroju as the Deputy Vice-

Chancellor (Academic) of the University of Ibadan.  

 

The re-appointment, which took effect from Wednesday, November 09, 2023, is for a final term 

of two years. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 
G. O. Saliu, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA  

Registrar/Secretary to Council 

 

 


